
TREE BOARD MINUTES  APRIL 6, 2013 
 
Present: Pat Flannery, Will Corte, Mike Conway, Sue Bennings 
 
 Council Member Skip Fangman was also present. 
 
Chairman Presiding: Mike Conway 
 
Minutes taken and presented: Sue Bennings 
 
The March minutes were approved 
 
Treasury: $2,100 
 
OLD BUSINESS-Sue Bennings presented the proposed Tree Plan to the Village Green 
The Village Green generally approved of the plan. 
 
Mike Conway will present the plan to the Park Hills City Council on April 8. 
 
Sue Bennings attended the Northern Kentucky Urban and Community Forestry Council 
meeting that held March 20 at the Kenton County Extension, Durr Annex 
 
The Park Hills City Council will budget $6,000 for the Tree Board in the 2013-2014 
fiscal year.  $5,000 will be appropriated to the Tree Plan. 
 
It was suggested that a link line of information might be added to the Tree Plan 
Information Sheet.  This link will aid residents with tree choices and appropriate 
placement in the resident’s yard. 
 
 

NEXT MEETING MAY 4, 2013  

 REALITY TUESDAY—8:00 AM 

 

 


